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The committee commends MGLC for their improvements to the funding process for
chapters to receive SAF money. While MGLC has made great strides in reforming its
funding process, many committee members still felt that more should be done to
formalize a structure to ensure greater organization of funding requests. In addition,
the committee recommends that the organization provide greater oversight over
allocated funds in order to ensure that co-sponsored events are carried out
efficiently and according to plan. Committee members also took notice that most of
the expenditures were for food items and the committee would encourage MGLC to
fund food only where it is essential for the purpose of the event. Overall, the
committee encourages MGLC to continue to work closely with its member chapters
and the Student Assembly to create a funding process that provides greater
organization, structure and oversight.

Respectfully submitted,

Adam Nicoletti
Vice President for Finance



